
               

            

             

           

            

                       

                    

  
 

  

5 November 2020  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As a result of the changes to the guidelines on social distancing outside of the home, we have reminded 
all students to bear in mind the following information when mixing with others on the way to and from 
school: 
 

• In general, you must not meet people socially. However, you can exercise or meet in a public, 
outdoors space with people you live with, or with one other person. You should minimise time 
spent outside your home.  

 

• You must not meet socially indoors with family or friends unless they are part of your household 
or support bubble. 

 

• You can exercise or visit outdoor public places with; the people you live with or when on your 
own, 1 person from another household.  

 

• You cannot meet people in a private garden unless you live with them or have formed a support 
bubble with them. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Vickie Beeby 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


